HAWK ISLAND ESTATES

PROPERTY OWNERS ASSOCIATION, INC.
Date: October 7. 2016
Subject: 2016 Hawk Island Estates Annual Meeting
In accordance with our bylaws, the Hawk Island Estates Property Owners Association annual
meeting will be held on Saturday, November 5, 2016 at 10:00 a.m. The meeting will be held

at the clubhouse at Pelican Bay Condominiums. Pelican Bay is located at the end of Pelican
Drive and the entrance to the clubhouse is inside the pool area.

Your representation at the meeting, either in person or by proxy, is extremely important. If you
are unable to attend. please complete the enclosed form to indicate your choice of proxy.

Minutes of the prior annual meetings are available at our website and at the meeting. If you have
any questions, please do not hesitate to contact any of the board members: Tom Eckdahl. Tom
Otto, Cindy Howell, Terry McLane or Mark Tinges.

Please take a little time out of this Saturday to attend. This is an opportunity to learn what's
happening in our community, voice your opinion on the issues and participate in the voting.

Very truly vours,

Tom

Tom Eckdahl
President
HIEPOA

NOTE - We are preparing a new edition of the Hawk Island Directory for use by our residents.
We ask that you please update your information for the directory and return this lower portion to:
Terry MclLane-1518 Hawk Island Dr. - Osage Beach, MO 65065 - Phone (515) 418-4189
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